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Welcome to a ‘Terrific Tuesday’ of Week 9 Central Family,

I always love looking for the best in a situation, so I would just like to say, how lovely is the weather right now and what a great time of year to go for a walk, small ride or a jog. I really hope our families are making the most of being at home and getting into the garden or getting the runners on and hitting the footpaths.

Amazing Home Learning….
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We are now into our fourth week of learning from home and it is great to see the routines being established to maximise learning and leisure time, both in the home and in the classroom for students who are attending school. As you would be aware the timeframes for school return have been adjusted from the first date set, to the 13th September (if we were to come out of level 4 and return to level 3 restrictions). If we were not to return at that point, a staggered return commencing on the 25th October would commence, again depending on the current COVID situation.  From this, it is evident we will continue to prepare for a learning from home environment until further information and guidance is available. I would like to reassure families we will always seek to support you and your children.

Home Learning Packs Collection…
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Home learning packs have been on display for collection. There have been a substantial amount of packs collected over the last 2 days. Tomorrow will be the final day the packs will be put out for collection. A huge thank you all the children who have completed work at home and at school and an enormous congratulations to the staff for the mammoth effort in coordinating the lessons and putting together packages. Students who have been working solely with the work packs are advised they can return these next Monday for marking. Please place them in the container on the verandah. If children have been uploading their materials, they are not required to hand the work pack in, as the classroom teacher will mark the work electronically. 

Learning online…Face to Face

This week staff will be developing online zoom sessions to support the learning packs. Please use the links provided on DOJO to support the login process for these lessons. 
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Zoom Assembly Hit… Join us this Friday at 12pm

Last Friday we held our first Zoom Assembly Webinar. If was fantastic to see so many members of our Central Family join in. The last session we did not have cameras or mic as it was a webinar. This Friday 10th we are looking to allow our school community to join with camera. Please be mindful of the following if you are participating:

-Log in using the link

Join Zoom Meeting

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/65129249739?pwd=TGd3MjBLM2xOaXpsMGRndUp6eDd2UT09
Meeting ID: 651 2924 9739

Passcode: BHPS

· Ensure you have a suitable background and things in your image are suitable to be seen by others.

· Ensure your mic stays turned off

· Supervised by an adult who is responsible for your behaviour.
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This is a great opportunity for our school community to connect and see each other. Look forward to seeing you all there. Any question please call the school on 8087 3522.
THANK YOU….. You are appreciated… SASS Week

Our SAS staff play an important role in the school community. They are often the first people you see when you enter a school and are essential to maintaining positive relationships with students, parents and the community.

SAS staff work in school offices, in classrooms and libraries and maintaining and caring for school grounds and buildings. They are often the ones to tend to students when they unwell and they ensure the efficient management of school financial and administration functions.

From our students, families, staff and community thank you for everything you do!
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Yours in education
Jonathon Thomas

Relieving Principal
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SCHOOL & community News
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GLADIATOR DAY

Bring your ninja
warrior and gladiator
face, show the PCYC
your skills to become

a gladiator and
attempt the course

set by our fierce
PCYC educators, will
you make it to the

other end
$52

%

PcYC BROKEN HILL coSH

VACATION CARE PROGRAM

PROGRESIVE PARK
DAY

PCYC will be having fun
in the sun at different
parks around Broken

Hil
We will start by having
morning tea at one
park, then proceed
onto the second park
for lunch and then
finally we will have
afternoon tea at our
final park destination

$62

=
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PCYC WORLD
RECORD DAY

COME ON PCYC
BROKEN HILL
OOSHIES
Lets show all the
other PCYC clubs
around NSW how
skilful
we are at competing
in
skipping
running
bouncing
any many more
exciting records to
make

$52

)/

Movie at the local
CINEMA

We will finally be
able to go to the
local cinema and
watch a movie on
the big screen
OOSHIES will be
having popcorn
and a drink
Movie to be
advised.
Please be advised
excursions maybe
canceled due to
covid, we will
arrange the day
differently if this
happens

$80

=
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In Service Event

Space Staion
Day

On space station
day we will be
making rockets
out of cardboard,
cubby houses
into space
stations, moon
walking to music
and fun and
games

$67
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Creations Day
OOSHIE'S will be
creating, designing
and constructing
different objects by
using pallets, loose
parts and anything
that can make an
exciting object to play
with
We will also design
our ideas out of
paddle pop sticks and
crafts, then turn it
into our finished
objects

$52
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PcYC BROKEN HILL coSH

VACATION CARE PROGRAM

week Ivo

Parts,Crafts and
your Creations
Day
OOSHIE'S will be
creating,
designing and
constructing
different objects
by using pallets,
loose parts and
anything that can
make an exciting
object to play
with.

We will also design
our ideas out of
paddle pop sticks
and crafts, then
turn it into our
finished objects

$52
)/

Wheelie
Day
Come and have
a wheelie good
day riding your
favourite bike,
or scooter or
bring your doll
in her pram.
Make a bike
track out of
wood or use
our large
dominoes

$52
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In Service Event

Recycle Day

OOOSHIES will
have fun playing
with all the
things they have
constructed
during parts,
crafts and your
creation day,we
may even recycle
them and turn
them into
something new

$52





AT HOME WITH PRESCHOOL
[image: image23.jpg]Ll for Nominations for th
2021/22 Season

Season will run from October - December 2021 and then
resume January - March 2022 (pending COVID restrictions)

+ Competitions will be:

Grades:

Under 8 (boys & girls)
Under 10 (boys & girls)
Under 12 (boys & girls)
Under 14 (boys & girls)
Under 16 (boys & girls)
Under 18 (boys & girls)

Senior Grades:
Ladies (A & B Grade)
Mens (A & B Grade)
Unisex (A & B Grade)

All details regarding the upcoming season is included in the
Nomination package. To have a Nomination package emailed
to you please email bhbroncosbasketballgmail.com or inbox

he Facebook page with your email address
jomination forms must be returned to bhbroncosbasketball@gmailcol
pm Friday 17 September 2021. No late appliations will be accepts
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News at Central


   PRINCIPAL:   Michael Fisher








Library


Drama





From the Principal











Friday 30th July by 1.30pm





KINDERGARTEN 2022





We are now calling for enrolments for Kindergarten 2022.  Enrolment forms can be downloaded from the Department of Education website or ‘on-line’ enrolments can be made via Broken Hill Public School website.    If you are unsure of school zones for your child, please contact the office on 8087 3522 and we will assist you.  


Your child must be turning 5 before 31st July 2022 for enrolment in 2022.  


Kindergarten orientation programs will start early in Term 4.









































We are calling for expressions of interest for Preschool 2022.  If your child is turning 4 before 31st July 2022 please contact the school on 8087 3522 to arrange collection of an Expression of Interest form.  














SASS RECOGNITION WEEK





Hard at work in the Library
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BROKEN HILL PUBLIC SCHOOL

A dynamic community encouraging life-long learning, integrity and success for all
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Mica Street





 BROKEN HILL NSW 2880

Telephone: (08) 8087 3522

www.brokenhill-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Email: brokenhill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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